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cal Symposium, scheduled for 

March 19-22, 2025. We are excited to host this yearôs symposium once again at the Renaissance Hotel in 

historic Montgomery, Alabama, where we will be celebrating our 80th Anniversary as an official veterinary 

medical program at Tuskegee University (1945-2025)! The theme is “Our 80th Legacy Anniversary: 

Honoring the Past, Celebrating the Present and Embracing the Future.”  The 2025 annual symposium 

will bring together industry professionals, veterinarians, TUCVM alumni from across the country, and 

student
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